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Jennifer Lewis, Chairperson, called the regular meeting of the School-Based Decision Making Council of Lincoln Trail Elementary to order at 3:00 p.m. in the school media center.  Members present were: Jennifer Lewis, chairperson; Becky Hillard, co-chairperson, Alana Edwards, Emily Robbins, Kim Jiranek and Sherry Powers.  There were three guests, Mikki Bland, Media Specialist; Janelle Mason, FRC Coordinator and Deborah Kodama.
The SBDM Council accepted the agenda by consensus.

09-006 Motion was made by Kim Jiranek and seconded by Becky Hillard to accept the minutes from the September 11, 2008 regular SBDM meeting.  The motion carried.

Janelle Mason, Family Resource Center Coordinator presented the SBDM Council the budget report for the center.  Mrs. Mason informed the SBDM Council of current projects underway at the center and will be providing a service report to the SBDM Council in the future.  Mrs. Mason informed the SBDM Council that the FRC Programs are currently in a pilot program with the state.  This new funding calculation currently provides more funding for our program.
Deborah Kodama, part-time FRC employee and P.A.T. (Parent at Home) employee, works with parents and children in the home, educating parents on brain development and working with their young children.  This program is open to all families, but focuses on at risk families.  Future projects include cooking classes, gardening projects and family intervention. 
The SBDM Council review the implementation and Impact check for 2008-2009 Academic Performance. 
Mission Statement and School goals were discussed and accepted by consensus.
Comprehensive School Improvement Plan was presented to the SBDM Council.  Mrs. Lewis reviewed the plan with the SBDM Council and pointed out changes that were made to the current plan.  The SBDM Council accepted the 2008 – 2012 CSIP by consensus.
Senate Bill 168 was discussed and approved by consensus.
Financial reports for September were not available due to the early meeting date.

The SBDM Council reviewed the last month’s accident reports.  The SBDM Council did not feel that the accident reports represented any pattern of unsafe conditions or practices at the school at this time.

 October 2, 2008, SBDM Council meeting was adjourned by consensus.
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